
  

  
March 10, 2023 

Observance of COVID-19 Remembrance Day 

This Saturday, March 11, marks three years since the World Health 

Organization declared COVID-19 a global pandemic. COVID-19 

Remembrance Day will be observed throughout The Mount Sinai Hospital 

today, March 10. Please join us in the Guggenheim Pavilion Atrium today from 

11:30 am to 1:30 pm for a special tabling event with the Department of 

Spiritual Care and Education and the Office of Well-being and Resilience. 

  

We will commemorate this anniversary and share wellness resources. We will 

also offer river stones at the table, and invite you to hold one and reflect on 

these past three years. 

  

We continue to hold in our hearts all our colleagues, family, and friends who 

we lost to COVID-19. 
  

     

 

https://s2.bl-1.com/h/dsFwt9f6?url=https://onfirstup.com/mountsinai/mountsinai/contents/35354013

